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BY EMAIL 

July 11, 2011         
 
 

Mr. Robert B. Warren 
WeirFoulds LLP 
The Exchange Tower, Suite 1600 
130 King Street West 
Toronto, ON M5X 1J5 
 
Dear Mr. Warren: 
 
Re: Request for Extension 

EB-2010-0279 – Cost Submission 
   
 
This letter is in response to Consumers Council of Canada’s (“CCC”) letter to the 
Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) dated July 8, 2011.  
 
The Board notes that CCC is requesting an extension for filing the cost submission in 
the EB-2010-0279 proceeding.  
 
The Board accepts the requested extension and notes that CCC shall file its cost claim 
by August 4, 2011. 
  
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
 
cc: Ontario Power Authority  


